November 28, 2017

Kristin Stoeger
Manitowoc Public Library
707 Quay Street
Manitowoc, WI 54220

Dear Kristin,

The Lakeshore Holiday Parade Committee wishes to thank the Manitowoc Public
Library for the generous donation of space to accommodate the volunteer judges. In
addition, we wish to recognize Anne Juza’s continued participation in this committee.
She’s a valuable member of this committee who carries a lot of value to this group.

Our parade sponsors truly make it possible for us to produce a fun family friendly
event annually. Your in-kind donation assists in alleviating the various costs incurred
each year to host the parade festivities.

Any successful event like the parade requires a community-wide effort and your
participation adds to the enjoyment experienced by the thousands who attend the parade
each year.

Again we thank you for your generous contribution.

Sincerely,

The Lakeshore Holiday

Parade Committee




